
SABIN COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION NOVEMBER 12, 2013 MINUTES 
 

 
Meeting commenced at 5:30 p.m. on November 12, 2013 at Clay Veka’s house 
 
Board Member Attendees 
 
Cara J. Frey 
Naomi Pusch 
Adrienne Cohen 
Paul Hustedt-Krasnove 
Clay Veka 
Rachel Lee 
Diane Benson 
Bill Youngren 
Don Rouzie 
Randy Ward 
 
Rachel Lee moved to approve the October minutes.  Paul seconded the motion. Motion approved.  
 
Rachel Lee discussed a proposed letter from LUTC to ONI regarding general issue of 
drunkenness at Last Thursday. Adrienne moved that SCA write a letter to ONI regarding impact 
of liquor establishments at Last Thursday. Don Rouzie seconded the motion. Motion approved.  
 
Clay Veka discussed the SCA’s Fresh Exchange contribution for 2013.  Naomi Pusch moved that 
SCA contribute $250 toward Fresh Exchange for 2013.  Cara Frey seconded the motion. Motion 
approved.     
 
Diane Benson discussed paying for the printer on a quarterly basis rather than on a monthly basis 
(3 payments rather than 9 payments).  Diane proposed that we make three payments to the printer 
rather than monthly.  Bill Youngren seconded the motion.  Motion approved. 
 
Naomi Pusch moved that Adrienne Cohen replace Naomi as Treasurer of the SCA Board.  Bill 
Youngren seconded the motion.  Motion approved. 
	
  
Meeting adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 
	
  	
  


